
Year R will be visiting Longdown Activity Farm on 

Thursday 18th May.  Please ensure they are at 

school on time for the coach and to wear the        

appropriate clothing and footwear for the day.         

If you are providing your own packed lunch, please 

ensure they have this and a bottle of water. 

Longdown Activity 

Farm 

Our awesome Year 2’s will be doing 

their SATS booklets in a relaxed       

environment the week beginning the 

15th May. 

Good luck Year 2! 

Well done to our wonderful Year 6 children who 

have completed their SATs this week!   

You have showed resilience and a hardworking 

ethic.  We are very proud of you! 

Solent Shanty Sing Events at West Quay walls and St 

James Park 

Children in the Y2 choir, Y3/4 choir and Y5/6 choir have 

been given a letter about taking part in these events in 

June.  Please could you ensure that any permission slips are 

returned to school by next Friday 19th May.  If you need a 

copy of the letter that was sent out, you can find it here. 

_______________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Concerts for children who learn instruments in school  

Thursday 6th July  - for instrument learners in Y2, Y3 and 

Y4 (Violin, Viola, Cello, Woodwind and Brass) at 1.45pm in 

the School Hall. 

Thursday 13th July  - for instrument learners in Y5 and Y6 

(Violin, Viola, Cello, Woodwind and Brass) at 1.45pm in the 

School Hall. 

We have a lot of lost property!  Each afternoon we will 

be putting out the lost property at the side of the 

school building.  Please could you ensure you are 

checking the items.  Any uncollected clothing           

remaining at the end of this term will be donated to 

charity shops or used for spares.  

Thank you. 

https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=657


SPORTS DAY! 

Sports Days this year will be held on two  

separate days for each Key Stage. 

Tuesday 23rd May – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Thursday 25th May – Years R, 1 & 2 

A letter was emailed out this week, you can 

be reminded of this letter here. Have you preordered 

your child's meal for 

Thursday 18th May? 

Minstead Parents Meeting is on Monday 22nd 

May 3:30pm-4:00pm in the Gallery.    

A reminder that the balance for Minstead is due 

on Friday 9th June.  Please could you ensure you 

pay this via your child's MCAS account.  As you 

have already made a deposit payment, you will 

have to go to Outstanding Payments in order to 

pay any more money towards it. If you need  

assistance with your MCAS account, please do 

let the school office know.  Please also ensure 

your completed medical paperwork has been 

sent in by Friday 19th May. 

https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=658

